

Dear Parents.

This year we are offering a homework support program called **REACH**. The program will be funded through a federal grant. Homework support is the time that we have to help students with what they are currently learning in their classroom. Usually this refers to our math homework but can also include other work that the classroom teacher has asked a student to complete.

REACH will begin immediately after school at **3:35 PM** and will **end at 4:30 PM sharp**. Those who choose to have their child participate can expect the following:

*A small snack will be provided at 3:35 PM after school ends.

*Assistance with homework or help to reinforce a concept will be provided from 3:45 - 4:30 PM

*Students will be dismissed to go home at 4:30 PM

Busing is available for students who live farther than 1 mile; however, the bus stops will be at a designated area (different from the regular bus route).

IF you are interested in having your child participate in this program, you need to fill out the REACH form and return it to the school by **next Friday (Sept. 3, 2021)**. As much as we would like to help every student, our resources are limited so we will take applicants on a "first come, first serve" basis. Accepted applicants will be notified by the following week and a permission form will then need to be filled out. **Because of the limited spaces, PLEASE commit to having your child attend on a regular basis**. We are looking forward to helping your child succeed in school!

Thank you! Greenville Faculty & Staff